
Ground campaign to stamp out pine processionary concludes with removal of 4,641 nests
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The Formentera Department of Environment reports that the effort to control numbers of the
pine processionary caterpillar on the island resulted in the removal of nearly five thousand of the
pest’s nests. The February campaign, which came with a €4,436 price-tag, was carried out
jointly by the regional department of healthy forests and the Balearic Nature Institute, or Ibanat.
The ground treatment lasted 17 days and saw forest crews covering over 132 kilometres in
areas like Es Ca Marí, Es Carnatge, Punta Prima, Es Cap, Cala en Baster, Ses Bardetes, Camí
vell de la Mola, Sant Ferran and Migjorn. The nests were incinerated at the treatment plant.
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